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IMPROVING TRAFFIC SAFETY IN FRESH MEADOWS 
 

At my request, the Department of 
Transportation erected a temporary variable 
speed board along 75th Avenue near the Holy 
Family School in Fresh Meadows. The speed 
board will remain on 75th Avenue for 
approximately three weeks to ensure safety 
for students during drop off and pick up. 
Nothing is better than a walk around the 
neighborhood, and now whether crossing to 
school or the bus stop, it is going to be safer.  

 
 
 
 
 

RECOGNIZING STUDENT ACHIEVEMENT IN BAYSIDE 
 

I joined parents and staff at P.S. 162 for their morning 
PTA meeting to recognize students that participated in 
my annual summer reading contest! These students 
read by themselves or with a partner for a minimum of 
15 minutes every day, for at least 40 days during July 
and August. Thank you to Principal Joan Casale for 
welcoming the program and for encouraging students 
to participate! 
 
 



 

ADVOCATING FOR FLEXIBLE WORK SCHEDULES 
 
I joined Comptroller Stringer at Families and 
Flexibility, an event featuring Anne-Marie 
Slaughter, to discuss legislative efforts, including 
my right to request bill, in reshaping the 
workplace in New York! Providing working and 
middle class families with stability is crucial to 
building thriving communities and advancing our 
economy.  

 
 

SUPPORTING SCIENTIFIC RESEARCH IN FLUSHING 
 
Queens College President Félix Matos Rodríguez and I 
visited the Barry Commoner Center for the Biology of 
Natural Systems at Queens College. The Center is an 
environmental and occupational injury research 
institute that does great work on the health and 
disease prevention of WTC and Hurricane Sandy relief 
workers. 
 

 
 

PROVIDING ACCESS TO HEALTHCARE 
 
I celebrated Planned Parenthood's new clinic in Long Island 
City! Queens has the highest rate of uninsured women and 
girls in the entire city, and this new facility will provide 
access to quality, affordable care. 
 
 

Stay in Touch! 
My district office is located at 159-16 Union Turnpike, Flushing, NY 11366  

and I can always be reached at RozicN@assembly.state.ny.us or 718-820-0241 


